







Tel.: +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

Fax: +202 24 452 700 +202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct

الاثنين 4 سبتمبر 2023

السادة الأفاضل أولياء أمور طلاب الصف الرابع الإبتدائي

تحية طيبة وبعد

يسعدنا ان نرحب بسيادتكم في لقاء مع السادة مشرفى المواد والمدرسين ، للتعرف على محتوى المواد المختلفة بشكل عام ، وذلك يوم (السبت الموافق 16 سبتمبر 2023) بحجرة الموسيقى بالطابق الأول من الساعة التاسعه صباحًا إلى الساعة الثانية عشر ظهرا.

رجاء .. ممنوع نهائيًا اصطحاب الأطفال أو الطابة إلى المدرسة خلال تلك المقابلة. ونتمنى لجميع طلابنا عاماً در اسيا ً ناجحا ً ومثمرا ً

Monday. Sept. 2, 2023

Dear parents of fourth graders,

Greetings



We would like to welcome you to a meeting with the supervisors and teachers on Saturday 16^{th} of September 2023 to familiarize yourselves with the various subjects. This orientation will be held in the music room on the first floor

Kindly note that it is strictly forbidden to bring children or students to the school on that orientation day.

We wish all of our students a successful and fruitful academic year.

Deputy Principal for Upper Primary

College Director

Amani El Massry

From 9:00 am to 12 pm.

Hala Toma

